From: virginaustralia.com>

Sent: Wednesday, 13 November 2019 11:15 AM

To: AirservicesAustralia.com>

Subject: YMHB

As luck would have it | was rostered to fly to Hobart on the first day the new SIDs, STARs and RNP
AR approaches became effective. As luck would also have it the weather was decidedly poor with




rain and strong westerly winds gusting up to 40 knots requiring the use of RWY 30. The
combination of the IPLET arrival and the RNP AR onto runway 30 worked very well. What was
even more serendipitous was that s47F also just happened to be onboard travelling to
Hobart for a holiday.

Analysis of the new arrival and RNP AR approach combinations shows a reduction in track miles
s47G(1)(a)

| know these new SIDs, STARs and approaches have had a difficult birth, so can you please pass
on my thanks to your team.

Regards,

s47F

S47F SATF

PO Box 1034 Spring Hill QLD Australia 4004
P s47F | M s47F

E s47F @virginaustralia.com

The content of this e-mail, including any attachments, is a confidential communication
between Virgin Australia Airlines Pty Ltd (Virgin Australia) or its related entities (or the
sender if this email is a private communication) and the intended addressee and is for the
sole use of that intended addressee. If you are not the intended addressee, any use,
interference with, disclosure or copying of this material is unauthorized and prohibited. If
you have received this e-mail in error please contact the sender immediately and then
delete the message and any attachment(s). There is no warranty that this email is error,
virus or defect free. This email is also subject to copyright. No part of it should be
reproduced, adapted or communicated without the written consent of the copyright owner.
If this is a private communication it does not represent the views of Virgin Australia or its
related entities. Please be aware that the contents of any emails sent to or from Virgin
Australia or its related entities may be periodically monitored and reviewed. Virgin
Australia and its related entities respect your privacy. Our privacy policy can be accessed

from our website: www.virginaustralia.com





